APPENDIX B

NOTICE OF DEVIATION

Nebraska Public Power District Docket: 50-298/82-32
Cooper Nuclear Station License: DPR-46

Based on the results of an NRC inspection conducted during the period of
November 29, 1982, through December 3, 1982, and in accordance with NRC Enforce-
ment Policy (10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C), 47 FR 9987, dated March 9, 1982, the
following deviation was identified:

IE Bulletin 79-19, "Packaging of Low-Level Radioactive Waste for Transport
and Burial," dated August 10, 1979, describes action to be taken by
licensees to assure the safe transfer, packaging, and transport of
low-level radioactive waste. Specifically, Item 5 requires, in part,

that the licensee is expected to maintain a record of training dates,
attendees, and subject material for future inspections by NRC personnel.

A licensee letter of August 31, 1979, in response to IE Bulletin 79-19,
from Jay M. Pilant, Director of Licensing and Quality Assurance, Nebraska
Public Power District, to Mr. Karl V. Seyfrit, Director, Region IV, U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, stated, in part, in Items 5 and 6 that
training records will be available for future inspection by NRC personnel.

In deviation from the above, the NRC inspectors found that training records
were not available for two individuals involved in the transfer, packaging,
and transport of radiocactive material.
Nebraska Public Power District is hereby requested to submit to this office,
within 30 days of the date of this Notice of Deviation, a writtcn statement or
explanation in reply, including:
(1) the corrective steps which have been taken and the results achieved;

(2) corrective steps which will be taken to avoid further deviation from
commitments made to the Commission; and

(3) the date when full compliance will be achieved.

Consideration may be given to extending your response time for good cause shown.

MAR 0 7 1983
Dated:

518238240 930282,




